Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2
McCall, Idaho 83638

Ms. Linda Jackson,

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. The project will help restore the site,
secure the minerals we need for our national security and strengthen America's supply
chains. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of the National
Environmental Policy Act.

The Stibnite project is important to me because it will strengthen our national security
through the production of antimony. Right now, the U.S. relies on foreign countries for
this mineral. These days, I think Americans value a domestic supply chain for such
important minerals more than ever. The project at Stibnite could produce over 100
million pounds of antimony and become our only domestically mined source in the entire
country. Antimony is used to make electronics and batteries and is also a critical mineral
for national defense and the energy industry. With the uncertainties that the Coronavirus
brought to our world and current war in Ukraine, I want our country to do everything it
can to protect us from the uncertainty of changing markets and trade wars. I also feel
confident in the company's 2021 Modified Mine Plan. In the SDEIS, the company has
managed to eliminate the need for long-term water treatment, improve water quality and
shrink the size of the project footprint by 13 percent.

Perpetua Resources has also taken the time to work closely with the Valley County
Snowmobile committee to work through alternative OSV parking and access from the
beginning of this project. They have also taken the time to visit with the local clubs as
well. I support the Johnson Creek access during construction, but support Burntlog route
life of mine so that those of us that snowmobile can have northern access between
Cabin/Trout Creek and Yellow Pine after construction.

[ urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide
a huge benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken
the time to reduce its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process
is designed to move the best plans forward and I feel that is what we will do with the
2021 Modified Mine Plan.

Thank you for taking time to analyze this project so thoroughly,
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